
Open  mic  nights  return  to
Valhalla
The Bare Bones Open Mic nights offer a creative stage for
musicians, writers, comedians and other performing artists of
all ages.

The entertainment takes place at the Valhalla Grand Hall stage
on the South Shore starting at 7pm on May 25, June 29 and Aug.
17. There’s a variety of music, comedy, and spoken word and
the event is free of charge.

Andrea
Wexelblatt  of
Tahoe  Writers
Works  on  an
Open  Mic
Night.
Photo/Provided

Tahoe Writers Works is a group of writers, poets and other
individuals who are interested in the craft of writing. Once a
month they venture out to the Valhalla site to raise money to
support the club. Wine and snacks are available at the event
and small donations are appreciated.

Bare Bones Open Mic Nights are offered as part of the annual
Valhalla  Arts,  Music  and  Theatre  Festival.  The  festival
continues through Sept. 30.
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For more information, call (530) 541.4975 or click here.
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